Message from CEDARS - Campus Life

Dear Students and Colleagues,

[ANNOUNCEMENTS ON CAMPUS CATERING]

1. Permanent closure of Union Restaurant and opening of "New Union Restaurant" (tentative)

NO SERVICE AT UNION RESTAURANT ON DECEMBER 18-19, 2010, NEW RESTAURANT OPENING
ON DECEMBER 20, 2010

In order to cope with the development of the Centennial Campus and the construction of the
University Street, the existing Union Restaurant will be demolished in the coming months. As
some of you might have already noticed that a brand new restaurant (tentatively named as
"New Union Restaurant") is to be established at the Haking Wong covered podium, the catering
services at the existing Union Restaurant will then be moved over to the new restaurant. The
change-over of the restaurant services will be conducted on December 18-19, 2010 (Saturday

and Sunday) and the new restaurant will be in full operation from December 20, 2010 onwards.

The existing Union Restaurant will then be closed permanently on the same day after finishing
it's historical mission.

2. Suspension of service of the Halal Food Corner
The Halal Food Corner will be closed from December 17, 2010 (coming Friday) to January 9,
2011 (Sunday) due to limited demand during the mentioned period. Halal box meals will be
for sale at the Maxim's Food”2 locating at 4/F Chong Yuet Ming Amenities Centre as an
alternative. The Halal Food Corner will resume its normal service from January 10, 2011 (i.e.

first day of second semester).

3. Shortening of operation hours - Oliver's Super Sandwiches
The Oliver's Super Sandwiches at 4/F Chong Yuet Ming Amenities Centre will shorten its
operation during Christmas and New Year period and the reduced opening hours are as
follows:
December 25-27, 2010 - 7:30 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.
December 31, 2010 - 7:30 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.
January 1, 2011 - 7:30 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.

Normal service hours on other dates will be retained as usual (i.e. 7:30 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.)



4. Special function bookings at the Fong Shu Chuen Amenities Centre Restaurant
Departmental functions will be held at the FSCAC Restaurant on the following dates and

schedules:

- December 14, 2010 (Tuesday) - 11:00 a.m. to 2:30 p.m.
N.B.:- half of the seating area will be occupied; normal lunch services available

- December 17, 2010 (Friday) - 4:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.
N.B.:- all of the seatings will be occupied; general catering services will cease from 4:00
p.m. to 5:30 p.m.; dinner box meals to-go will be served from 5:30 p.m. until 8:00 p.m.;
limited seatings will be available for dine-in from 7:00 p.m. onwards.

We apologize for all the inconveniences caused. Thank you very much for your attention.
Best regards,
Sam Poon

Catering Manager

Centre of Development and Resources for Students (CEDARS) The University of Hong Kong



